
St James the Great Catholic School Newsletter 
www.stjamesthegreat.southwark.sch.uk“Doing our best for God, for others and for ourselves”    Friday 22nd January 2021 

 

╬Parish website: www.stjamesthegreatpeckham.org 

 
Daily Report Card 

(If you are working at home) 
From Monday we want you to report in 

each day that your child is working at 

home. We want you to do this by 

emailing your class before 2pm each 

day with a simple Daily Report Card. 

There is a full explanation on the 

school website and the Learning Grids. 

We want to be able to see that the 

children are engaging with the learning 

each day and see how they are getting  

on with it. The emails will be 

monitored daily for your responses. 

Please send them in putting Daily 

Report Card and your child’s name in 

the ‘subject line’! 

 
Remote learning: Yoel working on his phonics at home this week 

Learning together  
– in school and at home 

 Ebineezer Year 2 Maths 
 

 
‘Spiked particles of ice in an incessant row’ 
   Ethan Y6 English 
 

 

Monday – Learning Grid on School 

website (NB the password!) 

Tuesday – Phone call from school to you 

Wednesday – send your celebration 

work in to class email  

Friday – Check website for Celebration 

page. 

REMEMBER 

Everyday – ‘Daily Report Card’ by 2pm 

send to your class email address. 

 

 

 

 

Food Hampers 
Next Thursday  

10:30 – 11:00  

Remember to bring your strong 

bag! 

  
Our food hampers are prepared by our 

fabulous school cook and team who have 

been providing hot lunches for children 

in school right through since March last 

year. Including a memorable Christmas 

dinner! Remember, if your child is 

working at home you can request a 

hamper. Look out for a school text 

message. 

Our Church remains open 
Mass times remain unchanged  

Sat 6pm 

Sunday 8, 10 & 12noon 

At home or in school, 

Well Done Everyone 

St James the Great, Pray for us. 
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